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BUILDING RESTORATION WORKS 

Commencing Monday 8th April 2024 for approximately 10 weeks  

Monday to Friday 7.30am to 4.30pm  

 

On Monday 8th April 2024 we will be commencing building works to the south and west 
elevations of our Church.  This will comprise of extensive concrete structure repairs and 
repointing of brickwork.  Scaffolding will be erected externally on these elevations and over 
the front door.  Additionally there will be cabins in place at the north end of the car park, for 
the period of the works. 

 

Work will be undertaken between Monday to Friday 7.30am to 4.30pm.  There will be no 
work carried out on the weekends.  During the weekday work hours the northerly quarter of 
the car park will also be used by construction vehicles, resulting in restricted use by other 
users. 

 

There will be large vehicles accessing the site during the week commencing Monday 8th April 
2024 as scaffolding is erected.  During this week, and the final week of the work (currently 
expected to be the week commencing Monday 10th June) the car park will be unavailable. 

 

Access to the Church will be available at all usual times and we ask our visitors to take care on 
our site during these works and to observe any safety notices present. 

 

All our Masses will continue as usual during this period.  The Blessed Sacrament Chapel will be 
closed.  Noise will be experienced inside the Church whilst the weekday work is undertaken. 

 

We thank parishioners, hall users and our neighbours for bearing with us during this time of 
essential works and look forward to its completion as quickly as possible. 
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